
Town of Stoddard 

Planning Board 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022  

Town Hall – 7 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

 

 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call:   Present – Vickie Williams – Vice Chair/Secretary, Jason Russell – member, Jason 

Kovarik – member, Terri LaRoche – member and Harry Power – Alternate 

Absent – Chris Madden – Selectmen Representative 

Guest – Michael Hayes 

 

Correspondence: 

Budget – monthly budget for the period ending through May 

 

Old Business: 

 

Hayes Car & Truck – Mr. Hayes was in attendance and questioned why his shop was on the 

Agenda of the Planning Board. It was explained to Mr. Hayes that the Secretary was told to go 

through his file because of verbal complaint.  The Secretary then went on to explain that there 

was certain information missing from his file such as a back up code report from the Fire Dept. 

for an addition of an existing building. It was also reported to Mr. Hayes that since then I have 

spoken with the Fire Chief Trevor Anderson and he has also since written a letter to the Planning 

Board saying that, Yes, your building had been brought up to code. This letter will be placed in 

your file. Also told Mr. Hayes that we did not have a completed, signed or recorded site plan 

review on the property. Mr. Hayes said that he had the signed copy, agreed to meet with the 

Secretary at the Gould House on the following Monday with the copy. 

 

Master Plan – This is an ongoing project with the Planning Board. We will be working on this in 

the next couple of meetings and during the following months.  We will be sending a 

questionnaire out either email, or letter or both. We will also try to schedule public meeting with 

the residents of Stoddard for any input they are willing to add, as the Master Plan is an overview 

of how Stoddard will be seen in the future and moving forward over time. 

 

New Business: 

 

Newly Elected Members – Jason Russell – was voted to continue serving on the Planning Board. 

His term was for 2 years, will end in (2024).  Welcomed Terri LaRoche elected to a 3 year term, 

ending in (2025) and Jason Kovarik elected to a 3 year term, ending in (2025). 

 



 

 

 

Vote on Chair, Vice Chair and Alternate: 

 

After discussion amongst the board, the vote held off till the Selectmen Representative is present. 

 

Vickie Motioned to hold vote on officers till next meeting. Jason K. Seconded. All in favor. 

 

Jason R Motioned to Adjourn the meeting. Terri Seconded. All in favor. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:48 PM 

 

Submitted  

Vickie Williams, Secretary 

 

 


